

OFFICE OF THE ACTING JUDGE PRESIDENT WESTERN CAPE HIGH COURT

PRIVATE BAG X9020 CAPE TOWN

Telephone number: +27 21 480 2563

Email: esievers@judiciary.org.za

TO

: THE LEGAL PROFESSION

FROM

: GOLIATH, AJP

SUBJECT : DRESS CODE

DATE

: 15 FEBRUARY 2024

MEMORANDUM

The Directive on Dress Code issued on 28 February 2023 is withdrawn.

The Presiding Judicial Judge will be best placed to determine in all the circumstances what is, or is not acceptable within the court setting.

Please be guided accordingly.

ACTING JUDGE PRESIDENT GOLIATH

To be issued to:

The Magistracy;

The National Prosecuting Authority;

Legal Aid South Africa;

Western Cape Bar;

Cape Town Attorneys' Association

Western Cape Association for Legal Practitioners

Tygerberg Attorneys' Association

Coastal Winelands Attorneys' Association

chair@coastalwinelandsattorneysassoc.co.za

nfa.advocates@gmail.com

advjurgprinsloo@gmail.com

info@wcalp.co.za

Legal Practice Council;

Family Advocate;

State Attorney;

RAF;

NADEL;

BLA;